
Management Committee Meeting for all Clubs. 26th October 2012. 

Meeting opened at 7.15 pm 

Present; R McKiernan, C Swan, D Martens, I Dowd, D Dwyer, D Cheetham, M Mercieca, 

 I Cree. 

Apologies; W Kelso, K Sherring, M Hooker. 

Minutes of previous meeting read and accepted. Moved I Cree, Seconded C Swan. 

Arising from the minutes of last meeting: Indemnity forms need to be signed by all flyers 
each year otherwise not valid. 

Incoming correspondence: Quote for curtains and fittings for back of truck. 

Outward correspondence: NIL. 

General Business: 

Ian Cree asked the Secretary whether all numbers of flyers from each club were confirmed. 
Secretary’s response was that all clubs had confirmed their numbers for 2013 except the 
Sunshine Coast Club. 

Dennis Martens moved that clubs that do not abide by NRC rules should not fly with NRC. 
Seconded Ian Cree. 

It was moved by Ron McKiernan that all scanning keys for the electronic timers are to be 
locked in the box with the race sheets. Seconded Ian Cree. 

Jade Shelldrick showed photos of a new loft a flyer has built, he wanted to know if the 
antenna was placed in the correct position. He was told that it complied with the NRC rules 
and therefore was acceptable. He also asked whether the antennas needed to be resealed 
next year as some of the flyers remove their antenna in the off season. After a discussion 
the answer was no. 

Dennis Martens asked what happens if the Sunshine Coast have not replied by the time of 
the special meeting. The NRC members will make that decision at the meeting. 

Carl Swan asked what was the possibility of having a continuous clock instead of hours of 
darkness. This will be discussed at a general meeting of the NRC. 

Meeting closed at 8.20 pm. 


